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Beirut:  27 June 2023 
 
Ref:      2023062701 
 
To:       Justice P Krishna Bhat 
            Administrator BFI 

 
Subject:  Elections of Basketball Federation of India 

 
Dear Sir, 
 
We hope this letter finds you healthy and safe. 
 
This is in reference to your letter dated 11 June 2023, in which you requested that we send an observer 
for the election of the Basketball Federation of India,  
 
We would like to inform you that Mr. Raffi Kassabian, the Competitions & Sport Manager – Asia, will 
be our representative and will be attending the elections scheduled to take place on 05 July 2023 in 
New Delhi – India. 
 
We kindly request that you make the necessary logistical arrangements for Mr. Kassabian to ensure his 
smooth participation in the meeting. 

 
We look forward to a successful election. 
 

 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Hagop Khajirian 
FIBA Executive Director-Asia 
 
 
 
c.c.           Mr. Raffi Kassabian, Competition & Sport Manager – Asia 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                    

 


